Planning application comment was submitted on the05 June 2023 22:41 PM
The following is a comment on application P231202/F by Thea James

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: The A40 is a very busy road through our village and this development will add to the problem.

Having two developments opposite each other also detracts from the village. The number of houses planned
seems far too many for the site.

| live almost opposite the site and instead of beautiful countryside, | will be looking at a building site for months on
end and then an overdevelopment of houses. | appreciate that houses have to be built but not crowded into too
small a space with no garden privacy for the occupants.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Thea
Last name: James
Postcode: HR9 7PE

Address: Orchard House, Weston Under Penyard, HR9 7PE
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: What ever they think fit to submit.

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=231202

Form reference: FS-Case-521682949



